
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
I strongly support Marty's SF567 bill regarding a 7-year cooling-off period for legislators 
becoming lobbyists. Removing the incentives for financial gain following national service will 
help stop the unethical decisions to promote causes and projects that fail to serve American 
citizens. Government service should be motivated by altruism, not self-aggrandizement and 
greed. 
 
Thank you for taking this issue seriously and doing the right thing on behalf of our nation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Clifton Ware 
Minneapolis 


